REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA
EMBASSY BUDAPEST

No. D-016/25

NOTE VERBALE

The Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia in Budapest presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Hungary and has the honor to convey the following
information on scholarships for foreign students to the competent authorities of countries with

which Slovenia has concluded bilateral agreements:

Slovenia has concluded numerous bilateral agreements that enable exchanges of individuals in
the field of education and research. CMEPIUS, in cooperation with the Ministry of Higher
Education, Science, and Innovation of the Republic of Slovenia, is responsible for the
implementation of 17 such agreements, through which they offer scholarships to foreign

students who wish to study in Slovenia, of which a website is enclosed in the e-mail.

The Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia kindly requests the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
Trade of Hungary to help with forwarding the information to the competent ministries and

institutions.

The Embassy of the Republic of Slovenia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of, Forglgn Affairs and Trade of Hungary the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Budapest, 28 March 2025

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Hungary
BUDAPEST
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